
FRIENDS OF BURNSALL  

NEWSLETTER  
Summer Term 22/23 

A NOTE FROM TIM... 

Welcome to the first Friends of Burnsall PTA Newsletter! We thought we would try and 
put a newsletter together to keep you updated on some of the things we have been 
working towards, and share all the amazing things we have already achieved!  

I’m Tim Spooner, the new Chair of the Friends. I live in Appletreewick and am dad to 
two boys - Oscar in Y1 and Seth who will be 3 this summer. I am a boiler engineer, a 
keen cyclist, love being outdoors and I quite like to do a bit of baking with my boys! 

The Red Lion Hotel and 
Manor House have kindly 
agreed to collaborate 
with us to raise money 
for resurfacing our 
school playground! 

For each pie they sell, 25p will go        
towards our new playground…  

So go and get your            
pie on! 

PIES MAKE POUNDS!  

If you want to find out more or are interested in  
joining the team please get in touch! 

friendsofburnsall@gmail.com 

WHAT DOES OUR PTA DO? 
Our job is to support the school and help 
them to provide everything they need 
and more for our children to enrich their 
learning. We’re also here to make 
friends and have a good time with other 
families! 

Every year the PTA helps to fund the 
transport and trips the children go on to 
reduce the cost for parents, we           
contribute towards equipment for the 
classrooms and playground and help 
with anything else that the school or 
children might need. 
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• 19.08.23    -   Burnsall Feast Sports 

• TBC (Sept) -  PTA meeting @ RL 

• TBC (Sept)  -  BINGO Social! 

HEADS  UP CLASS 1! 

The Friends have just bought 
12 new helmets for Class 1! 

Thanks to Wheelbase Ilkley 
we can keep the children safe 
when out and about in the 
playground on their trikes! 

Thank you to all those who came along 
and supported us at our Chilli & Quiz 
night in May—we raised a  whopping 
£1,800 for new maths equipment! 

A massive thank you to our very own 
sparkly Quiz Master Shaun—we can’t 
wait for the next one!! 

And finally, a huge thank you to all 
those who donated some amazing    
raffle prizes... TH
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! • Billy Bob’s Parlour 

• Hesketh Farm Park 

• Masons Campsite 

• Riverbank Burnsall 

• Stump Cross Caverns 

• Wheelbase Cycles 

• Craven Heifer 
Addingham 

• Brownie Barn 

• Back O’ Th’ Hill Farm 

• Morrisons 

Come say hello and support 
us at Burnsall Feast Sports! 

Click here to turn your internet shopping into pounds for 
school! It doesn't cost you a penny, but could earn us loads! 

easyfundraising 
Click the setting on your phone app or desktop to enable the Donation Reminder so the internet does the hard work for you! 

https://burnsall.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://redlion.co.uk/?gclid=CjwKCAjw9J2iBhBPEiwAErwpeZiXlOIrDfk19CfAnbdD2BoXcJ3BictPCwJFvx80MfvkEYUnubmfrRoCBCgQAvD_BwE
mailto:friendsofburnsall@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Friends-of-Burnsall-School/100064702001458/
https://www.wheelbase.co.uk/about-us/our-stores/wheelbase-yorkshire/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/foburnsallsch/?searchSessionId=eb0687ed-1ceb-4e0a-8a23-f18aa8bc2588

